Karen E. Ganjon Administrator

April 14, 2015

Dear Carroll Lutheran Class of 2014,

On behalf of the students, parents, and staff of Carroll Lutheran School, I thank you so much for gifting our school with 3 new picnic tables. The picnic tables were placed in the grass behind the gym for everyone to enjoy. You may see students at the tables working on a project, kids eating at the tables during field days, staff enjoying an "outside" faculty meeting, parents having a lunch with their children, or CLS after care kids playing a board game in the shade. Whatever the occasion, we are so grateful for these useful gifts.

May you always keep Carroll Lutheran School in your thoughts and prayers. As alumni, you will remain VIPs (Very Important People) to this school. You are welcome back any time your schedule permits. Again, thank you for your generosity and kindness.

Best wishes always,

Karen E. Ganjon, Administrator